

# Cockfield School Bulletin 4th September 2023











Care, believe, achieve together!

#### Hello!

I am absolutely delighted to introduce myself as the new Headteacher at Cockfield Primary school.

The first time that I visited Cockfield I knew there was something very special



about the school and I am very excited to join your community and to work alongside you all to continue to build and develop the education and experiences which we provide at Cockfield. Over the coming days and weeks I would like to meet as many of you as possible so please check out the details on our weekly bulletin and documents which are shared with you via Sway so that you don't miss any opportunities to share your views.

We will also be sharing lots of our back to school adventures on Facebook, our school website and Class Dojo, so if you are not signed up to these platforms then you might want to check them out.

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible over this first week of term.

Mrs Wright

### **Class Teachers**

This year our teachers are excited to be teaching the following classes:

- EYFS—Mrs L Hargraves
- Class 2—Mrs Kipling (Congratulations to Miss Racher who got married over the summer and is now Mrs Kipling!)
- Mrs F Gregson / Mrs A Hancock Class 3
- Miss Johnson Class 4

#### PE days

As this has worked so well in previous years, children will continue to wear 'active' school uniform so that we can take advantage of as many opportunities as possible to encourage the children to be active. PE days this term will be:

Class 1: Friday

Class 2: Monday and Thursday

Class 3: Monday (SWIMMING) and Tuesday

Class 4: Tuesday and Wednesday

## Uniform

We are looking forward to seeing all of the children back in school looking smart and ready to work. Please make sure that you follow the uniform policy (which is on the website). Please can you also label items of clothing which are sent into school as one Cockfield school jumper looks very much as the same as another one! If you have any questions about uniform then please ask your child's class teacher.